
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
TOWN OF SHARON PLANNING BOARD

BELLA ESTATES

TO CONSIDER AMENDMENT OR MODIFICATION
OF SEPTEMBER 2013 SPECIAL PERMIT CONDITIONS

The Town of Sharon Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on August 13th, 2014 to
discuss the status of compliance with the Special Permit for Bella Estates.  Discussion
will include possible amendment or modification of the Special Permit Conditions for
Bella Estates, dated September 2013, which is located off of North Main Street between
Lantern Lane and Huntington Avenue. The hearing will be held at 7:35 pm, on the 2nd

floor of the Sharon Community Center, 219 Massapoag Avenue. If you have any
questions or comments regarding the public hearing, please contact Peter O’Cain, Town
Engineer, at (781) 784-1525, ext 2316 or by e-mail at pocain@townofsharon.org.


